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Dear City Alders,

As Co-Chair of Sherman Neighborhood Association in District 12, | want to sincerely thank our Alder
Amani Latimer Burris for her service. She always took the time to listen to us and to learn and to
represent our district at City Council. She may not have always agreed with what we wanted but she
always represented us as an alder should. District 12 has faced many critical issues and Alder Amani was
always willing to hold special meetings as needed to ensure open communication. | definitely enjoyed
working with her. She will be sorely missed.

Jennifer Argelander, Co-Chair
Sherman Neighborhood Association
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